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White Mountain Apache Tribe

Office of Historic Preservation
PO Box 1032

Fort Apache, AZ 85926
Ph: (928) 338-3033 Fax: (928) 338-6055

To: Jeffrey Robinson, EPA Air Permits Section Chief
Date: December 22, 2015
Re: NHPA Section 106 NuStar Logistical, LP; EPA Permit Number: RONSR-NM-002

The White Mountain Apache Tribe Historic Preservation Office appreciates receiving
information on the proposed project, dated_ December 21 2015. In regards to this, please attend

to the following checked items below.

There is no need to send additional information unless project planning or implementation
results in the discovery of sites and/or items having known or suspected Apache Cultural
affiliations.

N/A  The proposed project is located within an area of probably cultural or historical
importance to the White Mountain Apache tribe (WMAT). As part of the effort to identify
historical properties that may be affected by the project we recommend as ethno-historic study
and interviews with Apache Elders. The tribe’s Cultural Heritage Resource Director Mr. Ramon
Riley may be contacted at (928) 338-4625 for further information should this become necessary.

Please refer to the additional notes in regards to the proposed project:
We have received and reviewed information regarding the above EPA Region 6 proposed
Synthetic Minor Source Review permit for the NuStar Logistics LP facilities on the Pueblo of

Santo Domingo lands in New Mexico, and we have determined the proposed plans will not have

an impact on the White Mountain Apache tribe’s historic and/or traditional cultural properties.
Regardless, any/all ground disturbing activities should be monitored if there are reasons to

believe that there are human remains and/or funerary objects are present, and if such remains
and/or objects are encountered they shall be treated with respect and handled accordingly until
such remains are repatriated to the affiliated tribe(s).

Thank you. We look forward to continued collaborations in the protection and preservation of
places of cultural and historical importance.

Sincerely,

Mok T. Altaha - THPO

White Mountain Apache Tribe - THPO
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